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Please be advised Cupar Town Office will be CLOSED on 

Wednesday, November 8th, 2017 due to the election located at 

Cupar Town Hall.  

Cupar town office will be CLOSED on Monday, November 13th, 

2017 for Remembrance Day.  
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Cupar Public Library 
By Diane Dennis 

Thank-you to all who supported us during our Library Week activities.  We thank the Saskatchewan 

Library Association for the grant that helped us put on the Open House (coffee/goodies), and the 

Paint Nite (22 attended and thanks to Kim Macknack for leading this successful activity in our 

community!).  Many thanks to all donors for the costumes and accessories for our (1st) Kids’ 

Halloween Costume Exchange, however only a few came by so we are disappointed that this 

activity didn’t go over well here.  The door prize of a pumpkin and gift card was won by Carol 

Mackniak. 

Silvia Virgilio is planning a “sweet” evening for her “Australia” presentation on Friday, October 27 @ 

7 pm at the Library/Legion Hall.  Thanks to all for the support.  Her “New Zealand” presentation will 

take place on Friday, Nov 24 @ 7 pm.  All presentations are free to the public. The Australian 

presentation saw 42 people attend and enjoy the treats. Again, thank you for the participation 

and support.  

Stop in and visit with our guest librarian Mary Staruiala, while Ann is recovering.  We have baby 

book gifts for those with newborns – just stop by and ask for one!  Our open hours are Wed + Fri 

from 10:30-5.  You may contact us at 306-723-4749, or by email cupar@prakland.lib.sk.ca 

We now have Wi-Fi in our building!! 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 
 By Diane Dennis 

Many thanks to our volunteers who helped care for and beautify our yard and sanctuary this fall 

season!  We thank our Altar Guild for decorating for the Fall, Thanksgiving and Reformation 500 

celebrations. 

We invite you to our Fall “Soup + Sandwich + a Bake Sale Lunch” on Sat Nov 4 from 11 am – 1 

pm.  Cost is $6/adult; $3 for kids 5 and under.  Take out is available, and we have a chair lift to the 

basement for your convenience.  Proceeds from this fundraiser go towards church and 

community mission/charitable projects. 

The Ladies’ Bible Study group (LWMLC) is on Mon Nov 13 @ 7:30 pm, with a business meeting to 

follow.  We are planning our Baking Exchange evening in December so watch for the 

posters!  Confirmation classes for Youth continue on Wednesdays @ 4 pm, with Adult Instruction 

classes on Tuesdays @ 10 am. 

Our Worship Service schedule is @ 9 am on the 1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; 11 am (with Holy 

Communion) on the 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month.  Visitors are most welcome!  Contact the 

office 306-723-4899 for any inquiries. 

 

mailto:cupar@prakland.lib.sk.ca
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Do you have Facebook? 

Be sure to follow the 

page “Cupar Events & 

News” to stay updated 

on what is happening in 

our community. Please 

also feel free to post 

about any upcoming 

events in this page! 

Cupar Transfer Site 

CLOSED FOR THE SEASON.  

Cupar transfer site is now closed as of 
November 1st, 2017 due to weather.   

Public Health Nurse 

Schedule 

November 7 & 28, December 19 

Hours: 9:45am- 11:15am 

Please call 1-306-766-7500 option #1 

for more information.  

 

Flu Shot Clinic 

November 20, 2017 

10:00am-11:45am 

1:00pm-2:00pm 

Located at Cupar Town Hall 

 

New Water Meters 

As discussed at the public meeting on October 24th, 2017 The Town of Cupar will be getting 

new water meters. These water meters will be installed by a third-party contractor, they will 

be calling all individuals in Cupar to arrange a time to install. Please ensure that the town 

office has the correct phone number to contact you.  

With the new water meters, the maintenance staff will no longer have to go door-to-door to 

gather water readings- the Town Office will be able to electronically extract the readings.  

More information will follow at a later date. Watch for a mail drop and/or door knockers! 
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Cupar Handi- Vans 
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Cupar Town Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 8:30-4:30 

Closed from 12pm-1pm. 

.  

TOWN MEETINGS 

Cupar Town Council 

November 21, 2017  

@ 7:00pm 

Cupar Fire Department 

November 14th, 2017 

 @ 7:30 pm (Regular 

Meeting) 

November 28th, 2017 

@7:00pm (Training) 

 

The Town of Cupar has purchased a second Handi Van for 
our community to use. This van is smaller and more ideal 
when only transporting 1 wheel chair person at a time and 
also has room for 4 more passengers including the driver.  

The Handi Van’s are available for persons in our community 
to use for a fee, to transport loved ones or for the elderly 
persons in the community. Please contact the Cupar and 
District Nursing Home if you would like to book the van. 

All persons driving the Handi Vans must be on our approved 
driving list. Please talk to Cupar Agencies about how to 
become an approved driver.  
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Cupar Ball Diamond Update 

The committee has now set up an etransfer account at the Cupar Conexus Credit Union 
for those who wish to donate to the ball diamonds project.   

The email address is cuparminorball@hotmail.com.   

For the question and password please personal message us on facebook or email: 

Kelly Findling – kellyfindling@imagewireless.ca  

Kevin Bonish – kbonish@sasktel.net 

Levels of sponsorship is another way to make a donation. 

Bronze $50-$100 

Silver $150-450 

Gold $500-$1000 

Platinum $1050 and over 

Together we can help revive the diamonds to continue creating many more memorable 
moments that we all share. 

If you have any questions regarding the project, please do not hesitate contact us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kelly Findling 

kellyfindling@imagewireless.ca 

Kevin Bonish  

kbonish@sasktel.net 

 

 

 

Cupar Ball Diamond Board 
 

mailto:cuparminorball@hotmail.com
mailto:kellyfindling@imagewireless.ca
mailto:kbonish@sasktel.net
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Cupar Fire Department 
By Chris McLeod  

Cupar Volunteer Fire 
Department is fundraising 
for the purchase of SCBA’s 
(Self-containing Breathing 
Apparatus’s).  

The Calendar is for the 
month of December 2017. 
They will be selling cash 
calendars for $20.00 per 
calendar. All draws will be 
made on December 31, 
2017. 

Great stocking stuffer gift! 

Calendars are able to win 
more than once! 

Calendars available from 
any volunteer fire 
department member as well 
as various businesses 
around Cupar.  Sask Lottery Licence # SR17-1697 

Hello Cupar Neighbors,  

I want to introduce myself and say thank-you for all the support that the Cupar Fire Department has received. 
My name is Chris McLeod, I have been the Fire Chief since September 2017. Everyone I have met has been 
welcoming, encouraging and the offering of support has been humbling. I am truly grateful for the support. 

The main goal of the Cupar Fire Department is to educate the residents of the community and surround RM. 
Responding to the needs of the community while displaying professionalism and excellence in the Fire service 
delivery.  

We recently presented to grades kindergarten to grade 3. We discussed fire safety, learn not to burn, plan 2 
ways out of your home during an emergency and what to do when needles are found. (See pictures on next 
page). I encourage you to ask questions if you have any please contact myself or any member of the Cupar 
Fire Department. In an event of an emergency please remember to call 911. 

Again, it is my pleasure to serve the members of the Fire Department and the residents of our community and 
the surround RM.  

On November 11th please attend the service at the Town Hall and show gratitude for the ultimate sacrifice our 
men and women have made that allow us to have the freedoms we have today. If you are unable to attend 
please take a moment of silence at 11:00am, to reflect on what we have, We need to ensure that we will 
never forget those who gave all for us.  

Thank you,  

Chief Chris McLeod 
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  Cupar Fire Department 
School Visit 



TOWN OF CUPAR |NOVEMBER 8 

 

 

 

  



TOWN OF CUPAR |NOVEMBER 9 

 

 

 

 

For Sale by The Town of Cupar 

The Town of Cupar is open to offers on our 1992 Dodge Van. 

Km’s 89,897 

Please contact Cupar Town Office for information at 306-723-4324 


